
 

P U B L I C  N O T I C E 

 

The Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality announces the following date for the 

meeting of the Louisiana Motor Fuels Underground Storage Tank Trust Fund Advisory Board: 

 

Thursday, December 3, 2020       1:00 P.M. 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the normal venue of the meeting has been changed.  Instead of 

conducting the meeting at Galvez Building, 602 North Fifth Street, Baton Rouge, Louisiana 

70802, the meeting will be held remotely. The meeting can be accessed via phone number (636) 

651-3182, with a conference code 365063 or via PC, Mac, Linux, iOS or Android at the 

following link, using password (569430). 

 

https://deqlouisiana.zoom.us/j/87348487266?pwd=YjVWM1RKUitrOEZDMkczZUlhRFFBdz0
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Questions regarding the meeting can be directed to Ms. Melissa Vizinat, Environmental Project 

Coordinator, at (225) 219-1821.                                        
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